
This new training is available 
to OPOTC-certified peace 

officers and troopers who are 
assigned full- or part-time 

to an Ohio law enforcement 
tactical team. The two-day 
course, “School-Response 

Training for Members of Ohio 
Law Enforcement Tactical 

Teams,” is taught by the Ohio 
Tactical Officers Association 

and has been approved by the 
Ohio Peace Officers Training 

Academy for 16 credit 
hours of 2023 Continued 

Professional Training (CPT). 

QUESTIONS ABOUT CPT? 
Email OPOTC at:  
CPTquestions@OhioAGO.gov

Seven training sessions will be presented across the state 
through June 2023, with 24 spots available per session.  
The dates and locations:

• April 10-11: Dayton/Montgomery County

• April 12-13: Youngstown/Mahoning County

• April 19-20: Delaware/Columbus

• April 24-25: Westlake/Cleveland

• May 8-9: Toledo

• May 19-20: Circleville/Pickaway County

• June 20-21: Hamilton/Cincinnati 

The training costs $600 per peace officer/trooper, to be paid 
by the home agency of the peace officer/trooper. Every officer/
trooper who completes the course can apply for a grant 
reimbursement of the full cost through the office of Ohio Attorney 
General Dave Yost.

The 16 CPT credit hours can be applied in one of two ways:

• 16 hours of general CPT credit

• 3 hours of school-threat safety training and 13 hours of 
general CPT credit

ENROLLMENT NOW OPEN! 
School-Response Training  

for Members of Ohio  
Law Enforcement Tactical Teams

 ✓ Two-day course presented by the OTOA

 ✓ Good for 16 CPT credit hours 

 ✓ AGO grant reimbursement available for 
cost of course

To register, scan 
the QR code
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